
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Reminder 
Children return to school on 
Wednesday 20th April. 
 

Please find attached the school 
menus for the new term. 
 

Covid Update – We currently have 
five cases of Covid in school. 
 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 
April 
Wed 20 – Children back to school. 
Mon 25 – School Council Cake Sale. 
Mon 25 – Year 3-4 Quad Athletics 
Team compete at UEA School Games 
9:30 – 12:30. 
Wed 27 – Class 2 Phonics meeting for 
parents. 
Thurs 28 – Class 2 Reading Café. 
May 
Mon 2 – May Bank holiday. 
Mon 9 -12th Year 6 National SATs test 
week. 
Wed 18 – Year 5/6 Netball team 
competes at UEA School Games. 
09:30 – 14:00. 
Fri 20 – School Council Art Day. 
Fri 27 – Last day of half term. 
Mon – 30 – 3rd Summer Half Term 
holiday. 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team 
compete at Melton Cricket Club. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Poppy, Darcey G   Class 2: Isabelle, Lily 
Class 3: Rose, Alfie  Class 4:  Daisy W, Rosalind 

 

Newsletter Spring               
Friday 01/04/22 

Summer Term 
After Easter we will be able to start welcoming parents back into the school for 

more face to face activities. More details to follow, but please put the below dates  

in your diaries. 

 

         

Happy Easter  
We’ve finished the Spring term with lots of fantastic activities for the children, 

including sports trips, the Easter Fayre, the Easter Service and of course the Egg 

Drop Challenge!  

 
 

 

 

 

 
On Thursday 28th April we will 

be holding a Reading Café for 

Class 2. This is an opportunity 

for you to work with your child 

in school. We will be holding 

the Café in the hall from 9am. 

 

We would like to thank all 

parents and carers for your 

continued support this term and 

we hope you have a wonderful 

Easter Holiday. 

We will be hosting another 

Phonics meeting on 

Wednesday 27th April for 

parents to hear about the 

new phonics system.  

New Governor 
We are pleased to let you know that we have appointed a new Governor, who has 

joined the Raising Standards Committee.  

Nicola Duthie who recently retired, worked as a consultant in Palliative Care at the 

Norfolk and Norwich University NHS Trust for the past 17 years. Prior to that she 

was the Medical Director at Priscilla Bacon Lodge Hospice for four years from 2000-

2004. She left PBL to establish a new service at NNUH due to the enormity of 

unmet need. She initially trained as a general practitioner and then retrained in 

palliative care.  Nicola is looking forward to working with the other Governors to 

help maintain the excellent standards of the school. 

 

 

Wreningham are an Eco Green Flag 

School, in recognition of all the work 

we do to support the environment. 

Linked to this, and requested by the 

residents, when collecting your 

children from school by car, can we 

please ask that when parked outside 

the school you do not sit in your car 

with the car running. Thank you. 


